
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: "Jeanette Barron"
Subject: RE: Surface Commingle for the Harrier Federal 2 N CTB
Date: Thursday, August 27, 2020 12:04:00 PM
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Hello Jeanette,
 
Thanks; once the revised well test conditions of approval have been finalized, I will write a
recommendation to the Director that an order be issued for this project.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 476-3471
 

From: Jeanette Barron <JBarron@concho.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 11:57 AM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: Surface Commingle for the Harrier Federal 2 N CTB
 
Hello Dean,
This was submitted today to the BLM and I will send a copy to SLO today certified mail 7017 3040
0000 1206 3862
 

Thank you,

Jeanette Barron
Regulatory Technician
 
COG Operating, LLC
2208 West Main Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: (575) 748-6974

 
 
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 11:45 AM
To: Jeanette Barron <JBarron@concho.com>
Subject: [External] Surface Commingle for the Harrier Federal 2 N CTB
 
**** External email. Use caution. ****
Hello Ms. Barron,
 
I am reviewing the surface commingle application for the Harrier Federal 2 N Central Tank Battery
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(PLC-701) operated by COG Operating, LLC (229137).
 
I am needing to confirm that notice was sent to both the BLM and SLO of this application. It looks
like a part of this application is from the BLM application indicating they were noticed of the
proposed commingling, but I am unsure if the SLO has been noticed.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 476-3471
 


